HAZEL AVENUE SCHOOL

LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER

Dear Kindergarten Parents/Guardians,

I am thrilled to be working with your children in Hazel Avenue School’s Library Media Center this school year. They have been visiting the library each week and listening to wonderful stories and participating in activities. I strive to make their visits to the library stimulating, comfortable, and fun.

Now that they are more familiar with the library and the care of our books, I’d like to offer them the opportunity to borrow a book each week to bring home and enjoy. I will be assisting the children in the careful selection of those books. The books may be kept for one week and then must be returned to school. I encourage you to sit with your child and read these books with them.

If you would like your child to borrow books, please sign the permission slip below. Remember, if they do borrow books, you are responsible for the care and return of these books. You will have to pay for any lost or damaged books.

Thank you so much for your support and your cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at jsoto@westorangeschools.org or 

(973) 669-5448 ext. 33330. 






Sincerely,







Mrs. Soto





 Library Media Specialist


LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER PERMISSION SLIP
My child _____________________________ has my permission to borrow books from Hazel’s Library. I take full responsibility for their care.

_____________                                      ___________________________

     Teacher





    Parent/Guardian’s Signature 
